
CHIEFS BOARD REPORT OCTOBER 2017 
    INDIAN HILLS FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT 
 
October 25, 2017 
 
1) PUC approved E 911 phone rate increase for JCECA from .70 to $1.15 they will 
start seeing the additional funding in January 2018. 
 
2) Still no final user agreement from Jeffcom. 
 
3) Ambulance collections through September 31st is $ 37,524.21 
 
4) UPS and Microwave equipment installed at Mount Lindo for single channel 
dispatch. Completion date for project hopefully early 2018 
 
5) Attached is latest JCMars agreement. 
 
6) Lt. Mike Fassula scraped a car on a call on the 13th, attached is estimate to 
repair.  
 
Calls for October 
2-Mva’s, 1-Vehicle Fire, 8-Cancel En route 
Total for October-11 
Total for Year-260 
 
Respectfully Submitted 
Emery Carson 
Chief 


